
                                                                                     BONITA LAKES POA

14340 SW 122 CT

Miami, FL 33186

May 22, 2025

Raied “Ray” Jadallah – MDFD Chief

R. David Paulison Fire Chief Headquarters

9300 NW 41st Street

Miami, FL 33178

Dear: Mr. Jadallah:

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for the Miami Dade Fire Department’s response 
to a brush fire that occurred on May 9, 2025, and May 21, 2025, adjacent to our community. 
Their prompt response and  their ability to address the concerns of many of our residents was 
exceptional. Fortunately, there was no damage to any property for which we are all thankful.

Once again, we would like to thank all first responders for their dedication to keeping our 
communities safe.

Sincerely,

Board of  Directors and Residents

for Bonita Lakes POA

cc: Miami  Dade County Mayor , Miami Dade County Commissioners


